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NEWSLETTER 

 
 

 
Dear friends and supporters of the “Our Kids” Centre, 

We are grateful for your kind support of the “Our Kids” Centre! As a result of your generosity, we continue our work 

providing kids with the best services. Here is some news of what was going on in the Centre in April and May 2020. 

 

LATEST NEWS 
 

 

EASTER AT THE “OUR KIDS” CENTRE 

 

Easter is a busy time for our kids. There is so much to 

do: make Easter eggs, decorate the house, eat all the 

delicious food, taste Easter cakes.  Our children 

bravely handled all these challenges.  

On Easter morning, kids have shared a tasteful 

breakfast and wished each other all the best.   

We thank the hypermarket "Auchan" for delicious 

Easter cakes. 

19.04.2020 



 
 

 
 

  

  

 

VYSHYVANKA (TRADITIONAL UKRAINIAN 

EMBROIDERED SHIRT)  

 

Every third Thursday of May, Ukrainians all over the 

world celebrate Vyshyvanka Day – the holiday 

dedicated to Ukrainian ethnic embroidered shirt.   

On this day Ukrainians wear vyshyvankas to 

demonstrate adherence to the idea of national identity. 

The day unites Ukrainians regardless of their gender, 

social status, religious beliefs or political opinions. 

We were happy to join the flashmob and dress up. 

21.05.2020 

  

  

 

THE QUARANTINE DAILY LIFE! 

 

The quarantine has become a challenge for everybody.  

But life at the “Our Kids” Centre never stops. The staff 

of the Centre made every effort so that children felt no 

restrictions. Master classes, active games, quests, 

movie nights, and other activities were organized for 

the kids. 

 

25.05.2020 

 



 
 

 
 

  

  

 

CHILDREN’S DAY AT THE “OUR KIDS” CENTRE 

 

June 1 is a special day for the residents of the “Our 

Kids” Centre. Children’s Day is another great occasion 

to demonstrate our care and love for our kids, which is 

particularly important for children deprived of parental 

care. Kids took part in a master class, a quest, and got 

a lot of presents. The day was full of fun, happiness, 

and joy. 

We thank the friends of our Centre: Christina Crimean, 

Marina Berekeshova, Bohdan Polishchuk, Iryna 

Tyschuk, Victoria Foy, Ashot Sargsyan, Yevhenia 

Vaskanyan, who helped us to organize the 

celebration. Special thanks to the "Ollie Desserts” 

cake shop. 

01.06.2020 

  

  

  



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the children and the whole team of the “Our Kids” Centre I express our thanks and 

gratitude sending you our sincere best wishes. 

Warm regards,  

 

 

  

Barbara-Maria Monheim 


